
   SHERMAN TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR’S BOARD MINUTES 

February 17, 2020 

 

 

  

The scheduled Supervisor’s meeting was called to order at 7:00PM. by Clerk Frank Iannarelli 
 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Clerk Iannarelli 

Rules of Meeting  presented by Clerk Iannarelli 
Board members present:   Steve Wolf, Roger Krontz, Frank Iannarelli, Laura Schwartz 

 

Board Members Absent: Gabe Weekly 
 

Guest Present:   Dale Hutson, Rod Borgert, Darcy Crites 

Approval of Agenda: Motion by Frank Iannarelli  to approve  Agenda for the February 17, 2020 meeting. 2
nd

 by Roger 

Krontz. Motion carried. 
Public Comments: none  

 

Assessors Report: Dale Hutson provided information on New address, times, and dates for Board of Review 
appointments. Also discussed Land Division and some problems that this creates.                                                             

 

Minutes from the January 20, 2020 meeting  were presented.  Motion  by Iannarelli  to approve the minutes with 
correction regarding Dale Hutson working on updating application for Land Division Review vs Property Tax Review.   

2
nd

  by  Laura Schwartz.  Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s  report  presented  by  Laura  Schwartz .  Motion by Steve Wolf to approve  report as presented.  2
nd 

  by 
Roger Krontz. Motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports:  Roger Krontz – Planning Commission is working on Master Plan. It appears that no one is in 
favor of split Zoning. 

Laura Schwartz – nothing to report. 

Frank Iannarelli – asked for approval for Election Inspectors for the March 10, 2020 Election. 2
nd

 by Roger Krontz. 

Motion carried. Passed out materials to Board members who are interested in re-election in 2020. Materials must be 
returned by April 21, 2020 with all requirements completed.  Also stated that a Board member is needed for the 

Property Tax collection on March 2, 2020 at Township Hall. 

Steve Wolf – had discussion with John Lindsay and it was discussed how the thawing and re-freezing of road surfaces 
is creating many problems. Also asked Laura Schwartz to rewrite wording on Dump Passes because there is some 

confusion as to what qualifies.  

Old Business: Discussed numbers regarding 2020/2021 Budget. All Board members are asked to review numbers and 
come to March 16, 2020 meeting to discuss and approve Budget. 

 

New Business - none 

 
Motion  by  Frank Iannarelli to pay the bills in the amount of $11,103.52.  2

nd
  by  Laura Schwartz.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Iannarelli  to adjourn the meeting at 7:55PM. 2
nd

 by Roger Krontz. Motion carried. 
 

 

                                          Approved__________________ 
 

    By________________________ 

        Steve Wolf 

        ________________________ 
        Frank Iannarelli 


